
February 1, 2022

Good Afternoon YCS Families and Staff,

According to the most updated weather forecast, there is a severe winter storm heading
toward Washtenaw County. Our first priority is to keep our students and staff safe. Due
to the forecast of inclement weather conditions, Ypsilanti Community Schools will be
closed on Wednesday, February 2, 2022. This will be a snow day. A snow day does not
require students or staff to report to school or participate in virtual learning programs.

All after-school programs and athletics for tomorrow, Wednesday, February 2, 2022, will
be canceled.

We will continue to monitor the weather and road conditions. If it is unsafe to report to
school later this week, we may move to virtual learning on Thursday, February 3rd, and
Friday, February 4, 2022. School closure updates will be communicated via email,
school messenger, and the district website.

As always we appreciate your partnership. Stay well and please be safe.

Dr. Alena Zachery-Ross, Superintendent


